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27 November 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

REMINDER: PARKING, PICK UP AND COLLECTION COURTESY IN NEIGHBOURING ROADS  

 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  
 
I am writing once again to address the concerns raised by residents in our local community regarding parking 
and blocked driveways in neighbouring roads near Rooks Heath School. These include Tithe Farm Avenue, 
Walton Avenue and Tregenna Avenue. 
 
We take the concerns of our community seriously and strive to ensure the smooth functioning of our school 
in a manner that is considerate and respectful towards our neighbours. I have previously written to all parents/ 
carers of the importance of adhering to safe and considerate parking regulations [see letter of 11th October 
2023 on our website].  It is disheartening to hear that despite our previous communication, there may be some 
of our parents who are not complying with these guidelines. 
 
We understand that the actions of a few individuals may tarnish the good reputation of our entire school 
community, and I would like to assure you that we are taking this matter seriously. We believe in fostering a 
positive relationship with our neighbours and will continue to work diligently to rectify the situation. 
 
I kindly request your support in reminding other parents and carers about the importance of responsible 
parking practices.  
 
We understand that the actions of a few individuals may tarnish the reputation of our entire school 
community. I am sure you agree that by working together, we can ensure that our school continues to be a 
respectful and considerate organisation at the heart of the local community. 
 
In conclusion, we would like to recognise and thank the majority of our parents/carers who do not contribute 
to this problem. We appreciate that most of our parents/carers walk or drive responsibly to school as do the 
majority of our students. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Miriam Manderson 
Headteacher 
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